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Sent: 18 September 2009 17:26 

To: White, John 

0¢: O’Neill Kim (Ludgate) 

Subject: FW: Gosport inquest - Dr Barton 
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Dear John, 

Please let me know if the fax has gone through OK. 

If you would like to send through, when convenient, an electronic version of the GMC transcript which you 
have just received, I will arrange for copy sets to be prepared here for consideration by counsel and by me. 

It would seem prudent to consider only the original tranche of your clients as envisaged and not to include the 
case of Gillian Mackenzie. I note that has apparently received today a letter from Hampshire police possibly 
concerning new enquiries. I confirm that I have no knowledge of this. I also note there is seemingly an 
impasse between her and HM Coroner as to the convening of an inquest. Again I have no information about 
this. 

If you could also copy the transcripts to my colleague Kim O’Neill [please see details above] she will be able 
to prepare the copy sets. I am working away from the office next week. 

Kind Regards, 

Code Ai 
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